
January 29, 2018 

Dr. Athanasios Kolios 
Associate Editor 
Wind Energy Science Journal 
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Dear Dr. Kolios, 

Thank you for taking the time to review and comment on our submission.  Each of your comments 
are addressed in the most recently uploaded submission. 

1. Both Parts 1 & 2 were published on 19 Dec 2017 and may be found here and here. 
2. The borders and colors have been adjusted for consistency throughout.  Particularly, 10 

Figures 1, 4, & 5 for both while 9, 11, 12, 13, 14, & 18 have adjusted only for color.  

We appreciate your comments and look forward to the review process.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact us if you have any further questions or concerns.  
 
Kind regards, 15 

Jared, Doug, & Trey 
 
Jared W. Nelson, PhD 
Assistant Professor of Mechanical Engineering 
101 Resnick Engineering Hall 20 

1 Hawk Drive 
New Paltz NY 12561 
Phone: (845) 257-3887 
Fax: (845) 257-3730 
nelsonj@newpaltz.edu 25 
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